
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: BOYD 

SUBJECT: NGA SMART GROWTH CONFERENCE 

DATE: 11/9/2000 

CC: FILE 

NGA staff have called requesting our interest in the Smart Growth Conference in St. Paul, MN.  
This conference will be hosted by Govs. Glendening and Ventura.  Attached is a copy of the 
program information for your information.   

Based on the priorities discussed thus far and the budget considerations, it may be difficult to 
send a team of state officials (i.e., DEQ, MDA, Governor’s Office).  Please advise. 


